Dana Nichols

From: Paula Burris <pburris@ci.bandon.or.us> on behalf of Paula Burris
Sent: Friday, June 3, 2022 11:58 AM

To: Dan Chandler; June Hinojosa; Dana Nichols

Subject: Fwd: Council Heariing of June 6, 2022

Please see the message below. Thank you.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Peggy <pgpowell38 @gmail.com>
Date: Thu, Jun 2, 2022 at 6:29 PM
Subject: Council Heariing of June 6, 2022
To: <pburris@cityofbandon.org>

| object to the changes proposed and described by the Planning Manager.
After watching the Planning Commission hearing, it was evident that not
enough written information was given to the Commissioners to know what
the changes were replacing, let alone concerned Bandon citizens who will
be affected. The difficulty in attending Zoom meetings is not

sufficient to inform the public. | was unable to view many Zoom

meetings and my complaint received no call back on how | could view.

It seems the City is using Facebook to inform the public. | know of

people who refuse to join Facebook or do not have computer access.

| noticed that Attorney Robert (Robin) Miller submitted a rather strong
letter of concern regarding changes to the Code during the April 28,
2022 hearing. It was not in the packet, he did not read it, and it was

not inserted or attached to the meeting's minutes. It seems the Planning
office does not want the public to know of legitimate objections to the
proposed changes.

| worked for the City for twelve years, most of it in the City's

planning department recording and transcribing Planning Commission and
other Commission meetings. All changes to the ordinances involved
workshops, public forums, lots of public input before submitting their
recommendations to the City Council. Bandon is a unique and beautiful
small coastal town because of ordinances which have managed to keep it
that way. Claudine Hundhausen voiced to the effect that our ordinances
are not dirty, therefore no clean-up is necessary.

Peggy Powell
540 Lincoln Ave SW
Bandon, OR 97411



